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News  
 

Flashmob surprise  
PATIENTS 
and visitors 
were treated 
to a 
Flashmob 
spectacular 
at Victoria Hospital as staff 
used the performance to raise 
awareness of Learning at Work 
Week. 
Page 4 

 
Dementia sign -up  
LOCAL 
entertainers 
and 
comedians 
have shown 
their support for dementia by 
visiting a local hospital as part 
of Dementia Awareness Week. 
Pages 5&6 

 

Hats off to Nurses Day  
STAFF on 
Ward 6 at 
Blackpool 
Victoria 
Hospital 
came up 
with a novel way of marking 
International Nurses Day. 
Page 7 

 
Help from Facebook  
A ST Annes 
woman, who has 
suffered from 
bowel disease, is 
hoping to help 
other sufferers 
across the Fylde 
coast by setting 
up a Facebook 
site called Fylde Crohnôs and 
Colitis Lancashire. 
Page 9 
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HELLO and  
welcome to our 
latest edition of 
Health Matters 
newsletter. 
 
Itôs been a busy 
couple of weeks and we are 
delighted to share some of our 
events with you. 
 
Dementia awareness has been 
attracting the crowds both here 
and at Clifton Hospital and we 
are so grateful to the celebrities, 
entertainers and health care 
partners who helped up promote 
such an important cause. 
 
We have also been celebrating 
International Nurses Day which 
helps us honour the tireless work 
done by nurses and allied health 
professionals across the health 
economy.  
 
The day marks the anniversary of 
Florence Nightingaleôs birth and 
gives us a good reason to reflect 
of the core principals of nursing 
and how we ensure excellent 
treatment for patients. 
 
And patient improvements are 
also at the forefront of our work 
within Outpatients where a new 
entrance and reception are being 
built to improve the hospital 
experience for all.   

 
 
Wendy Swift,  
Interim Chief Executive 
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A stunning dome being preserved as part of the new 
Outpatient reception area. See Page 3 
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